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I'm writing to express my great support for SB 1153. I believe this bill would 

significantly increase the protection of flows in our state's rivers, which are not only 

public resources for citizens but also serve as critical habitat for native fish, 

amphibians, and wildlife.  

 

Oregon's rivers are nationally- and internationally-known and celebrated resources 

and I believe it is incredibly important to do what we can to protect, restore, and 

conserve them for today and for future generations. 

 

Thank you for your support! 


